
 

 

Update: Salary negotiations - SASSA 
 

The PSA tabled demands (attached) in May 2021 for the cost-of-living adjustment and improvement of 

conditions of service for SASSA employees. The demands were tabled in terms of the provisions of the 

SNBF Constitution that provides for parties to engage on salary negotiations. The employer submitted a 

response to the PSA (attached), which does not provide substantial offers to the demands. The PSA 

wrote to the Chairperson of the SNBF to schedule sessions for the commencement of engagement 

between parties on salary negotiations.  

 

The PSA is of the view that SASSA should conclude its collective agreement on salaries and not adopt 

the PSBC agreement without giving employees a choice in the matter. In the event that the employer 

refuses to engage in negotiations, the PSA will exercise its rights as provided for in the Labour Relations 

Act, 66 of 1995.  

 

Members will be updated on developments. 

 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: SOUTH AFRICAN SOCIAL SECURITY AGENCY (SASSA) 

26-07-2021 
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